
According to Fico, the state will help with thermal
insulation in buildings
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The state should support people as well as companies to provide thermal insulation in private and public
buildings. According to Prime Minister Robert Fico, the Council for Economic Crisis will discuss a complex
state programme to make thermal insulation in buildings more attractive at its meeting next week. “We
want to introduce to the Slovak public a sufficiently visible state programme aimed at supporting natural
and legal persons interested in the thermal insulation of private and public buildings,” said the Prime
Minister. According to him, the support for thermal insulation should have three positive effects. It would
help support the production of thermal insulation materials, bring energy savings and support employment
in companies. “These three goals are logical,” said Fico.
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